Warcham Beach and Tourism Committee
Meeting Minutes
March 6, 2015

The meeting of the Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee was called to order at 9:00 -
a.m. by Chairman Pro Tem Peter Teitelbaum. Also present were members Linda Burke,
Mary Bruce, Cheryl Bagangan, and Judy Caporiccio (by phone).

Website: Ms Burke welcomed the commiltee to the A.D. Makepeace Company
conference room and reviewed the draft Discover Wareham website on a large screcn.
The consensus of the group was that all businesses that wish to participate will be welcome,
but only those which provide financial support will be included as “featured listings” with
photos and full details. Among the additions discussed were B&Bs and guided walks with
the Army Corps of Engineers. -

Spring Mecting: Ms Burke said she has been in touch with the hotel and they are prepared
to go ahead with the April 14 date.

Other business: Mr. Teitclbaum said there is interest in using a portion of the Onset
bathhouse for educational programs and will keep the committee posted..

Minutes: On a motion by Ms Bruce, seconded by Ms Bagangan, the committee voted (5-0-
0) to approve the minutes of February 20.

On a motion by Ms Bruce, seconded by Mr. Teitelbaum, the committee voted to adjourn
at 10:15 a.m. (5-0-0).

Respectfully subrniited,

Linda Burke
Clerk
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